
Dear Future Merton Team,

I was wondering if anyone had spared a thought for children living on the estate with
chronic health problems and disabilities. I will not be happy if regeneration takes
place on the estate whilst we are living here due to the detrimental effect it will have
on my daughters health. I am very worried about the noise, air pollution and dust it
will bring. My daughter has heart disease and suffers with chest infections and
regularly uses her inhaler. This will have such a negative impact on her health. So,
my main question is this; what have Merton Council put in place to support
vulnerable people prior to regeneration taking place?

Kind regards,

006HP


